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SPECIAL NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE PURCHASERS 

11/16/2021 

 
 

The rejection of all bids for the Horseshoe Fire Salvage timber sale (Tract #2), scheduled for 
sale today, November 16, 2021, is required, due to an error in prices on Form 5440-9, Deposit 
and Bid for Timber.   

The timber sale has been extended to receive bids until Friday, November 19, 2021, by 10:00 
a.m., PST.  An updated Horseshoe Fire Salvage timber sale Prospectus, with Form 5440-9, 
Deposit and Bid for Timber has been posted. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the Roseburg District, at (541) 440-4930. 
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